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Comments: Text of hard copy letter received:

Dear Sirs:

I am a local resident concerned about the proposed change of Cibola National Forest to a wilderness area. The

forest is a public facility. It has long been used by people with a variety of interests. Many of us can no longer

hike long distances, due to age or handicap. Access to the forest roads for auto or ATV is the only way we will be

able to enjoy our great country. The roads are needed to access mining, hunting, fishing, or other endeavors.

Our children and grandchildren need the opportunity to find and pursue their interests in the forest. As a multi-use

area, many are served, as a wilderness, only a few. Please listen to your local citizens and don't be swayed by

wishes of special interest groups who are sending form letters. The forest is, and should remain a facility for all

American citizens, not just a few.


